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Tuesday 24th July 2017 

 

 

Dear Terry, 

On behalf of all of us at the Western Australian Cricket Umpires’ Association, I want to thank you for 

all your service to our association while you served as member and chairperson of the WADCC 

Umpires Appointment Committee. 

Your 15 seasons of continual service to the Umpires Appointment Committee among all the other 

work you have done not only for our association but WA cricket as a whole is a testament to your 

passion and enthusiasm to the game we all love and cherish. We are in debt to you and thank you 

for making WA cricket umpiring the best it can be. 

The WACUA would like to wish you all the best for your future endeavours. We hope to see you 

around at our general meetings when you’re not on holidays. 

Kind Regards, 

 
 
Trent Steenholdt 
WACUA President 

 


